
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Mayor World! 

We are delighted to invite you to a Parent-Teacher Meeting for Grades 

VI to XI on Saturday, 20th July 2024, to discuss your child's academic 

progress and performance. 

Timings: 8:30 am to 11:30 am 

Venue: Respective Classrooms 

You are requested to adhere to the scheduled timings to ensure a 

productive meeting. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Regards 

Mayor World School 

 

 


